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                                                                                                                                                  22nd April 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Well it certainly was a busy first week back last week. The school was a hive of 

activity and it was great to go from class to class and see children focused, 

engaged and passionate about their learning. 

 

Last Thursday’s stay and learn reading morning was a 

great success and it was wonderful seeing so many 

parents attend and get involved with how we teach 

reading at Ladybridge Primary School. The morning 

offered a great opportunity for you to see first-hand 

how we value and teach reading in school.  

 

We had a lovely day celebrating Eid with our 

children and families, thank you so much for 

sending food in and for joining our classes on 

Friday afternoon. 

 

In school we are looking forward to our upcoming class assemblies. All parents 

are welcome - no need for tickets! Just come to the main entrance for 9am on the 

day of your child's assembly. Class assembly dates: Year 4: 

30.4.24, Early Years: 21.5.24  

 

Best wishes,   

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan Ashworth 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

Mrs Woodworth:  Mia for a positive and happy start to the summer term. 

Mrs Evans:  Shad for an improvement in attitude this week. 

Miss Burke:  Anayaa for great effort in all her work. 

Mrs Brownrigg:  Charlie for an improved effort with his times tables 

Mrs Davies:  Leah for always being respectful and helpful. 

Miss Irving: Ethan for working hard across all subjects  

Mrs Parker: Ollie for excellent contributions during discussions in Science and Vipers lessons. 

 

This week Mrs Hill’s award goes to Tahlia, for aiming high in reading skills. 
 
Mr Bolan-Ashworth’s award goes to Ethan for working on his handwriting this week.  

Diary Dates  

 Wednesday 24th April- Year 4 visiting Brookside School 

 Tuesday 30th April - 9 o’clock year 4 class assembly 

 Tuesday 21st May – 9 o’clock Reception and Nursery class assembly 

 Friday 24th May – Break up for half term 

 Monday 10th June – return to school 

 Wednesday 13th June - meeting for parents of year 5 and 6 meeting about the Sex and 
Relationships Education curriculum. 

 Monday - Wednesday 15th – 17th July – Year 6 Residential trip 

 Friday 26th July – break up for Summer Holidays 
The class with the best attendance last week was Year 4 class with 98.1% 

Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 

100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before 

the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make 

good progress.  Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

 PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need 

to provide pumps or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

 

school in non-biological liquid.  If you do not wish to use a school PE kit please let 

your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 

6 will have two lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 
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